
T&E Care offers school meal assistance program 
 
Tredyffrin & Easttown Care is a local non-profit that helps families in our community 
in a variety of ways.  Because effective learning is best done on a full stomach, T&E 
Care supports families in the T/E School District who meet certain income criteria 
with a school meal assistance program.  Families who are approved for free or 
reduced lunch assistance are not eligible to apply for our program as well.   More 
details on the acceptance criteria can be found on the short application. 
 
If your family could use a little extra help with breakfast and/or lunch assistance and 
you feel you might fit the criteria explained in the application, please contact your 
child’s counselor for a copy of the application. You can also go to T&E Care’s 
website to download the application (address below).   There is no deadline to apply – 
your child can join this program at any time during the school year.  Assuming funds 
permit, the assistance of $30/mo/student for elementary students, $40/mo/student 
for middle school students, and $50/mo/student for CHS students will be offered by 
T&E Care in the 2016/2017 school year. 
 
Any community members interested in helping to fund this important initiative, 
please go to T&E Care’s website (www.tecare.org) for more details on how to get 
involved. 
 

www.tecare.org/lookingforassistance/schoolmealassistance.html 


